
 

 
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 

June 6, 2023 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
Lawrence H. Norton 
Venable LLP 
600 Massachusetts Ave., NW 
Washington, DC 20001 
lhnorton@Venable.com           
        RE:  MURs 7722 & 7723 

Michael R. Bloomberg, et al. 
 
Dear Mr. Norton:  

 
On March 26, 2020, the Federal Election Commission notified your clients Michael R. 

Bloomberg and Mike Bloomberg, 2020, Inc. and Hayden Horowitz in his official capacity as 
treasurer of two complaints alleging violations of the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as 
amended (the “Act”).  Copies of the complaints were forwarded to your clients at that time.  On 
June 9, 2020, we received your clients’ response to the complaints.  On May 31, 2023, the 
Commission found that there is no reason to believe your clients violated the Act as alleged in 
the complaints.  Accordingly, the Commission closed its file in these matters.  A Statement of 
Reasons providing a basis for the Commission’s decision will follow.  

 
 Documents related to the case will be placed on the public record within 30 days.  See 
Disclosure of Certain Documents in Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 
(Aug. 2, 2016).  
 

If you have any questions, please contact Christopher S. Curran, the staff attorney 
assigned to this matter, at (202) 294-3097.   

 
       Sincerely,  
 
 
 
       Christopher S. Curran 
       Staff Attorney 

MUR772200114




